
   

Mr Michael Lewis 
Underfloor Heating Store 
26 Park Lane 
Ramsden Heath 
BILLERICAY 
Essex 
CM11 1NF 
 
02/01/2013 

Dear Michael, 

Firstly, can I wish you and all the team at Underfloor Heating Store a very Happy - and 
prosperous - New Year! 

I wanted to also write to say a big ‘Thank You’ for both your recent donation of £ 1993.25 
and your visit to Little Havens on the 19th December. 

To see the expression of joy on Hassan’s face was wonderful and I’m sure he won’t 
forget your visit. I also know from our care team that your gifts were greatly appreciated 
and enjoyed by all the children, their siblings and families that we care for.  I thought that 
you all looked very comfortable in your costumes – maybe I need to think of other ways 
to get you dressing up for us later in the year! 

Whether we care for a patient or child for years, months, weeks or even hours, we make 
a real difference to their lives, and that’s only possible because of donations from people 
like you. Your ongoing support and passion for everything we do is very much 
appreciated.  

Your latest total brings the total of your gifts to date donated as £11,232.00 which is just 
amazing!  

Please accept my personal thanks for continued support and I look forward to speaking 
again soon. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
 

Peter Hall 
Little Havens Community Fundraising Manager 


